
Welcome to Year 5! We are very excited to get this year started 

and cannot wait to dive into the learning for this coming term. The 

children have made an excellent start to the year and we would 

like to share what we will be learning about during this half term. 

English 
This half-term we are studying Cosmic by Frank Cotrell-Boyce. The story centers 
around a boy called Liam who is too big for his boots, but his height has some 
advantages... he can go into space.  

Mathematics 
This half term in Maths, we will be further strengthening our knowledge of place 
value and applying this to addition and subtraction. We have begun this half term 
learning Roman Numerals.  

Science 
In Science we will be learning about Earth and Space, which will lead us into some 
very exciting experiments and exploration.  

Wider Curriculum 
In our other topics we have equally exciting lessons planned. Including mountains in 

geography, E-Safety and how to use various programmes in computing and 

continuing our Spanish course! 
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Key Information 

Arriving at school: Children in Year 5 

should arrive at 8:40am to 

begin their day.  

Reading: Please ensure your child 

reads for at least 20 minute 

every day. The Reading Record 

must be signed once a week by 

an adult. Books will be changed 

on Wednesday.  

P.E. Year 5 have P.E. on Tuesday They 

can wear their P.E. kit to school 

on this day. On Monday we will 

be going swimming please 

remember swimwear and 

towel.  Please do not wear 

earrings on these days. 

Homework:  Children will be given 

homework menus to work 

through. Please complete one 

piece of homework a week. This 

is checked on a Wednesday. 

Spellings:  Children use their clued 

spelling sets. Please look at 

these daily and practice the 

words on the list. 
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Meet the Team 

The Year 5 teachers this year are Miss Sheehan and Mr Hydes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They are supported this year by Miss Young and Mrs Hamad.  

 
 

Our classrooms currently look like this: (Pine, Birch) 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We are really looking forward to getting to know you all over the next few months 

and have some exciting topics planned that we think you will love! 

Miss Sheehan and Mr Hydes 

Key Dates 

 

Residential: Monday 10th October - 

Friday 14th October.   

Half-term: Monday 17thth October - 

Friday 28th October.   

(Monday 31st October staff INSET 

day - children not in school.)   

Pupils return Tuesday 1st November 

2022. 

 

 
 

  

  


